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Comments: A jet engine at 1000 feet away emits 102 db of noise. The proposed changes will increase the noise

levels to 99 decibels. Unacceptable. The manufacturers need to reduce the sound and the riders must stop

putting in modified exhaust systems. Forest officials must continue to ticket those riders above the noise levels

permitted. If this is too difficult, then rather than increasing the decibels allowed, the Forest officials should

consider not allowing off road vehicles at all to solve the noise level problems that impact the community and

certainly wildlife. Another option would be to require electric engines only. The noise, the pollution and the land

destruction from a small portion of the population is appalling. Increasing the noise levels should not be allowed 


